
Board of Health Minutes 
April 19, 2016 

 
The meeting opened at 7:00 P.M. with Ms. Amodei, Mr. Moeller and Mr. Parkin present. 
 
The minutes of the meeting of April 5th were approved as written. 
 
All bills and time sheets submitted were approved for payment. 
 
Rabies Shot Waiver 
 
A request for a waiver from a rabies shot for a Jack Russell Terrier dog owned by Shawn Ferrari at 313 
Forest Street was approved by the Board based on a letter from the Pepperell Veterinary Hospital.   
 
The Board would like a titer test for Maya next year if they put in for the waiver again purely for 
information purposes.   
 
Second Hand Inc. 
 
The Board approved the placement of a container at the transfer station for the collection of 
books/media/game for recycling.  Some of the items are sold on line but the majority is donated to non-
profit organizations.  
 
20 Parkhurst Street 
76 Parkhurst Street 
 
The Board reviewed plans for both the above and approved them with their signature on the septic 
permits.  
 
445 River Street 
 
Mr. Hannaford came before the Board with a request for a well permit for the above lot.  Although the 
septic plan has not been approved as yet, the soils are all sand and there should not be a problem with 
the design.  The new owners are about to loose their financing on the lot if a building permit is not 
issued soon.  The lot was sold to Mr. Chad Potvin by the McGovern family with the understanding that 
the septic plan was approved and now they have found out that it is not approved.  The plan will be 
submitted at the next meeting.      
 
The Board reviewed all the facts and gave permission for the well to be drilled at the owners own risk.  
 
47 Alexander Way, Lot 11 
 
The Board reviewed the septic plan and noted that the limit of fill for the reserve area spreads onto the 
adjoining lot.  Also the fill area for the primary area needs an easement. 
 
The plan was not approved.   
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 


